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Vision  

The vision of Pointe South Elementary is leading the way and preparing students to compete successfully in a global society.  

 
Mission 

The mission of Pointe South Elementary is to provide meaningful opportunities for the development of a well-rounded student in a diverse world 

through partnerships with parents, educators, staff, and community stakeholders. 
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Greetings Mustang Family, 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year at Pointe South Elementary 

School. I am very excited to serve all of you in my fourth year as your principal. As I reflect on the end of 

the 2019-2020 school year, I would like to thank our Mustang parents for coming through time and time 

again with stories of individual perseverance that filled us with hope and reaffirmed our belief in this next 

generation of young people ready to take on the world!  

Though the beginning of our school year is an unprecedented one in the history of our educational system, 

we will continue to provide our scholars with the best education possible. The current change that we are 

in has taught us how to work better as a team. As we know, learning cannot stop. Learning has no 

boundaries. We learn from our actions, events and experiences. Mustang family, we must work together 

to make this new learning experience a success for our scholars. Together, I know we can! 

We will begin our 2020-2021 school year on August 10 in a Virtual Instructional Model. This is 

something new for you as well as for us. This change has impelled us to learn creative strategies to 

provide a quality education in a virtual learning environment. Scholars, your teachers have worked really 

hard to reach you through well-prepared materials for virtual learning. But remember, you have to be 

responsible scholars and strive to make the best use of time. I miss our second home, “OUR SCHOOL”. I 

long to see the smiles on your faces, giving you hugs, movement on the playground, and conversations in 

the classroom. No worries, we will be back together again at the right time. Scholars, I LOVE YOU and 

wish all of you the BEST school year ever!  

We are going to continue to provide quality customer service as we assist all of our Mustang families. 

Parents, if you have any questions or need some assistance, please call 770-473-2900. 

Serving with Pride, 

Charlotte Shoemaker 

Principal 
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